The Truro Cemetery Minutes

October 15, 2013

Present: Bob Masson, and Eizaberth Haskell

The secretary's report was distributed, read and accepted.

The activity report was distributed, read and accepted. There have been two burials: Dexter Read, and Ann Fetes in Pine Grove and Congregational. One lot has been sold to Kenneth Dutra in Old North.

The meeting adjourned at 10:25
The next meeting will be November 19th

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Haskell, secretary

Robert Masson, Chairman

Arthur Staff, historian